1<sup>st</sup> March 2019

Dear Parents / Carers

As part of this year's book week our Nursery, Reception and Year 1 children are lucky enough to have the opportunity to visit Gosforth Library to take part in a story telling workshop.

Class 1 – Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> March. Leaving school at 1.15pm returning for 2.45pm
Class 2 – Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March. Leaving school at 10.00am and returning for 11.30am
Nursery 2 – Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March. Leaving school at 1.15pm returning for 2.45pm

**Parent Helpers:** Each class will need parent helpers to accompany the children on the visit. Please speak to the class teachers if you are able to join them.

As part of World Book Day there may be live Facebook / twitter reports and possibly some photographs taken on the day. If you <u>would like</u> your child to be included in having their image taken, please return attached consent form by Monday 4<sup>th</sup> March.

Kind regards.

Mrs Turner